
Stakeholder group meeting (unfortunately we do not have a picture/photo available) 

In July we discussed the SUPER project with the domain managers of the Economic Board 

Utrecht. The economic board is the triple helix vehicle of the Utrecht region that supports 

business development and built business networks and coalitions. The managers represent the 

domains Green, Healthy, Smart and Internationalisation. We discussed the results and 

recommendations of the eco-innovation SME analysis (interviews), incl. the findings for 

internationalization. Also, we together with the domain managers prepared the input from the 

Province of Utrecht at the partner meeting in Lithuania.  The domain managers, especially on 

the themes Green and Internationalisation, will be closely involved during the second phase of 

the project, in which they can implement the project’s findings in their activities and plans. 


